
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors 

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Reconsideration of Donation Request by Prince-
ton Ambassadors 

         DATE:        October 12, 2021 

  

 
Background:  
The City Council previously denied the donation request by the Princeton Ambassador Program.  In 
response to the letter sent to them, they returned a letter (attached) explaining their status and the 
lack of funds from the Chamber of Commerce. 
 
Representatives from the Princeton Ambassadors will be in attendance to explain the program, its 
benefit to the City and to answer any questions. 
 
Recommendation:  
The Council is asked to receive the information and reconsider if this is an appropriate request to 
fund. 
 
 


